
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of November 6

Operations Engineering
• Tree trimming on plow routes is 
scheduled to occur as weather allows. 
This trimming ensures visibility for 
motorists as well as allows drivers to 
learn their routes for the new season. 

• Extra width mowing continues in 
Bloomingdale Township.

• Graders and trucks with carbide 
scraper blades will be out preparing 
gravel roads for winter!

• Crews will be out to repair potholes 
during dry weather. To report a 
pothole, please contact our office or 
report 24/7 at 
SeeClickFix.com/Van-Buren-County

• Two gradall crews will be running 
this week to complete ditching and 
tree projects before winter. This 
week's schedule includes drainage 
improvements and right-of-way 
clearing in Bangor and Covert 
Townships.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

• CR 388 between 29th Street and 
CR 653 S in Pine Grove Township 
continues with grading and shaping 
this week. Paving is expected to 
occur this week, weather permitting. 
The scope of the project is a 
complete reconstruction. 

• CR 689 between 8th Avenue and 
CR 388 in South Haven Township 
continues this week moving fire 
hydrants and with paving expected 
to occur next week, weather 
permitting. The scope of the project 
is a complete reconstruction. 

• The pavement marking contractor 
is out placing pavement markings 
as weather allows. 

Engineering

Sunrise over bloomingdale Township


